DRAFTER’S NOTE LRB-1446/P1dn
FROM THE MCP:kjf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

January 27, 2015

Senator Gudex:

Attached is a draft relating to approvals for existing high capacity wells.

Your request was to allow an owner of a high capacity well to take certain actions
without triggering DNR review. Under this draft, an owner of a high capacity well that
has already been approved under s. 281.34 (or its predecessor statute) may take certain
actions without obtaining an additional approval from DNR under s. 281.34. Is this
consistent with your intent?

Please let me know if you have any questions or redrafting instructions.

Mary Pfotenhauer
Legislative Attorney
(608) 266-6778

mary.pfotenhauer@legis.wisconsin.gov



